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Judge Clark et al,  
Please find the enclosed testimony Wayne Short. He was required to go back after receipt of Mr. 
Leathers supplemental testimony this morning. He attempted to address the new data. Given the 
limited time he had to digest this, I am requesting some latitude in allowing him to respond to the 
new data upon having more than a few hours to evaluate that testimony.  
   



I am also in receipt of Mr. Johnson' s request to have live testimony from the City Managers. 
They will be at the hearing in person.  
   
My assitant is out. I should be competent enough to send a PDF file. If for some reason you 
cannot open this file, please let me know asap or confirm it is in a readable form.  

John Ziobro  


